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Secure Your Vote Now! Early Voting, Mail-in Ballots, and Election 

Day Details from Clerk Kevin McGrier 

 

 

As the local elections approach in Broadview, residents have several options to cast their vote, 

ensuring everyone has the opportunity to participate in the democratic process. Here’s a guide to 

early voting, mail-in ballots, and voting on Election Day, scheduled for April 1, 2025. 

Registering to Vote 

To vote in the upcoming local elections, residents must be registered. If you are not yet 

registered or need to update your registration details, you can contact Clerk Kevin McGrier for 

assistance. Registering is a straightforward process, and Clerk McGrier's office can provide all 

the necessary information and help facilitate your registration. (708) 681-3600 X 271. 

Mail-In Ballots 

For those who prefer to vote by mail, Broadview offers mail-in ballots. This is a convenient 

option if you are unable to make it to the polls in person. To receive a mail-in ballot, registered 

voters must apply through the Village Clerk’s office. The Clerk’s office hours are Monday – 

Friday 10am – 2pm. Once your application is processed, your ballot will be sent to you. 

Remember, it's important to follow all instructions included with your ballot to ensure it is filled 

out correctly and returned on time. Mail-in ballots must be postmarked by Election Day, April 1, 

2025, and received no later than a few days after to be counted. 

Early Voting 

Early voting provides a great opportunity for those who want to avoid the crowds on Election 

Day or who may have scheduling conflicts. Early voting in Broadview starts two weeks before 

Election Day and runs until the day before. March 17, 2025 through March 31, 2025. You can 

vote early at designated early voting locations. Bellwood Village Hall | 3200 Washington Blvd. 



 
 

Bellwood, IL. 60104 and Maywood Public Library | 121 S. 5th Ave. Maywood, IL. 60153 This 

option offers flexibility and convenience for all eligible voters. 

Voting on Election Day 

On Election Day, April 1, 2025, polls will be open from 6 AM to 7 PM. Residents can go to their 

designated polling stations to cast their votes. To find your polling place, click this link: 

https://www.cookcountyclerkil.gov/elections/your-voter-information. Locations will be 

staffed with knowledgeable election officials who can assist with any questions or issues that 

may arise. Make sure to bring a valid ID to verify your registration status and address. 

Accessibility and Assistance 

Broadview is committed to ensuring that all polling places are accessible to everyone, including 

those with disabilities. If you require assistance, staff will be available to help, whether you are 

voting in person or require help with mail-in ballots. 

This comprehensive approach to voting ensures that all residents of Broadview have the 

opportunity to participate in the electoral process. If you have any questions about your voting 

options or need assistance with registering, don't hesitate to reach out to Clerk Kevin McGrier’s 

office. (708) 681-3600 X 271.  

Your vote is your voice, make sure it’s heard in the upcoming local elections. 
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